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ADOPTION HEARINGS 
SPRING & SUMMER 2024

The City of Irvine has prepared an up-
date to its General Plan, a state-required 
document representing the City’s vision 
for the next 25 years and beyond. 

The 2045 General Plan Update includes 
goals, objectives, policies, and imple-
mentation actions to help the City reach 
its long-term vision of preserving and 
enhancing Irvine’s high quality of life  
as the City matures. After extensive  
community conversations and engage-
ment, the 2045 General Plan Update 
reflects community input and is ready  
to be considered for adoption.

The 2045 General Plan Update is sched-
uled for adoption hearings in spring and 
summer 2024. During these hearings, 
the Transportation Commission, Plan-
ning Commission, and City Council will 
receive presentations and public input 
on the 2045 General Plan Update. The 
City Council is the final approval body for 
the General Plan Update.

For details about the hearings listed 
above, and for translation services,  
contact Principal Planner Alyssa Matheus 
at gpupdate2045@cityofirvine.org or  
949-724-6397.
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